
 
 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

We have received communication from our caterers today informing us of a 

change of menu for the next 4 weeks. 

 

The menu on ParentPay is being updated to reflect these changes and 

should be available to view and book later today or tomorrow. This does 

mean that any bookings from Monday onwards will be void, and all meals will 

need to be rebooked using the new menu. 

 

The Census Day menu will however show the correct meal options. 

 

We sincerely apologise for the inconvenience, this change was not foreseen. 

 

Please see attached letter and menu from LTS. 
 

 

Many thanks, 

 

 
RHF School Office 


